
 

 
 
September 5, 2020 
 
Manager- Listing Department 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Resubmission with reference to discrepancies in Financial Statements 
 

With reference to the captioned subject for re-submission of the Financial Results for the Year ended 

March 2020 under Regulation 33/52 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015 which were submitted on 31st 

day of July, 2020, we hereby resubmit the Standalone and Consolidated Financials for year Ended 

March 31, 2020. 

 
We request you to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 

 For Goblin India Limited 
 
 Sd/- 

Manojkumar Choukhany 
Managing Director 
DIN :02313049 
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